

July 23, 2018

Mr. Art Dobbs Tupelo High School 4125 Golden Wave Dr. Tupelo, MS 38801

Dear Mr. Dobbs:

Congratulations. You have been chosen as a participant in the Jim Ingram Community Leadership Institute (CLI) Class of 2020.

Please contact the Community Development Foundation at (662) 842-4521 or e-mail jwilson@cdfms.org by Friday, August 3, 2018, to confirm your participation in the class. Attendance in CLI is mandatory, and it is understood that you will fully participate in all CLI activities.

An opening dinner session is scheduled for Monday, September 10, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. at the Elvis Presley Birthplace Event Center, 603 Elvis Presley Drive, Tupelo, MS. The dinner will serve as graduation for the CLI Class of 2018, as an opportunity to answer any of your questions about CLI, and to introduce you to your classmates. An invitation will be extended to your spouse/guest to attend, and we hope they will be able to join you for this special dinner. Your class photograph will be taken that evening.

Upon acceptance, and prior to Friday, September 7, 2018, please submit your \$1000.00 tuition fee, payable to CDF/Jim Ingram Community Leadership Institute, P.O. Box A, Tupelo, MS 38802.

Again, congratulations on your selection. The CLI Calendar is enclosed for your viewing. We look forward to hearing from you by August 3, 2018, regarding your acceptance.

Sincerely,

JIM INGRAM COMMUNITY LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE

Judd Wilson

Vice President, Chamber of Commerce

Enclosure